
  

Effective July 1, 2025 
Multiple complaints have been received today from RCCL Management, Worldwide Port 
Operations, and SSA Marine regarding the conduct of ILA workers. The following issues 
must be addressed immediately: 

1. Parking in passenger drop-off areas is strictly prohibited. Vehicles must be moved 
immediately upon request. 

2. Moving vehicles from employee parking to areas closer to the terminal during the 
day is not permitted. 

3. Smoking in front of passengers is not allowed. Use designated smoking areas only. 
4. Selling food or beverages from personal vehicles or on the docks is strictly 

prohibited. 
5. Blocking or closing luggage drop-off areas is not allowed under any circumstances. 

 
Non-compliance will result in disciplinary action, including verbal warnings and/or 
being sent home for the day. 
 
 
Effective July 6, 2025 
Additionally, changes are underway at Terminal 1 in preparation for the arrival of STAR OF 
THE SEAS next month. Please begin familiarizing yourself with these changes to ensure 
smooth and efficient operation. 
 
 
 
 
 


